
How to apply for free school meals 

 

We are currently providing food parcels for any children who are eligible for income related free 
school meals.  

If your family is facing hardship and your financial circumstances have changed,  please see the 
following link for further help available; 

 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-pupil-support/apply-free-school-meals 

 

 

14th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that this newsletter finds you all safe and well and that you are managing to find a new routine 
that works for you and your family.    

On behalf of all of the staff in school, I would like to say thank you for how well the children are 
engaging in the remote learning, as this could not happen without your support.   The teachers are 
constantly sharing the excellent learning that is taking place with me and we could not be more proud 
of the children for how well they have adapted yet again to this disruption in their lives.   We know 
that it is challenging and hard work but please keep going as it will make a real difference when we can 
all finally return to the school building. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

If you are struggling  with data/internet usage or 
devices for remote learning, please do get in touch. 

We will try to help where we can. Email us on 
enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk or ring the school 

office.  

We realise time is precious for you at the moment, so newsletters will now be sent periodically when we 
have some news or important information we want to share with you. We want to emphasise that we 

are all still here to support you, please, please email us or give us a call.   

Thank you so much to the anonymous 
person who kindly sent us these 

delicious brownies. 

It certainly lifted our spirits and is 
much appreciated.  


